
August 2010

Valley Flyers,

Don't forget HOT AUGUST FLIGHTS is Saturday Aug 7 from 9-3. There will be a
fly-ir/Cruise-In Breakfast starting at7:30 AM. We are planning have one of our club
airplanes on display with information about the club.

Just a reminder for any would-be bush pilots, our club flying rules prohibit landings on
gravel or dirt strips or any airports designated as "Warning'o or "Hazardous'o:

l. Except as necessflry to meet an emcrgencyr landings are permitted only at
established airpons. Established airports are those listed on cwrent sectionol
charb and not labeled as hazardous. No landings (except in an emergency) are
permittedfor club airplanes at airpor$ with warnings, dirt or grcvel strips,
torcst semice sfrtps, or unmtinlained strips.

Just to clari& the club rule on use of non-club instructors:

l. Anytlighfr requlring or atilizlng the supewision of an instactor mast be
conducted with a club authorized instructon

So... any flight reviewso night/ins8ument re-currency training or specialized training like
x-wind, mountain flying etc must be done using a club instructor.....(Al or Dennis).

You can aceess a current set of ow club Membership Fligbt Rules at:

www.valleyflyers.org

Just click on'oClub Information" / "Membership Flight Rules"

Have a great month flying!!

Ah 503.932.9374

Valley Flyers, 885 Lancaster Dr. SE Ste.I),, Salem, OR 97317


